
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

I would like to make parents and carers aware of a slight amendment to our school term dates. A 

summary of these changes are detailed below and you can find the full overview of term dates on 

our website and in your child’s planner. 

If you have any queries regarding this, or any questions about any current Christmas holiday 

bookings, then please contact Dianne Barnes, Attendance Officer: 

 • 6th & 7th January 2022 will become school days  

• 25th & 26th July 2022 will become school holidays  

 

In addition, in line with government guidance, please follow the link to our COVID-19 risk 

assessments and further COVID-19  updates on our website:  

Follow the link to the latest government guidance for schools: 

Back to school – what you need to know - The Education Hub 

In summary:  

If your child has any of these 3 symptoms of COVID-19, even if they are mild, then they should self-
isolate and take a PCR test: 

• a high temperature 
• a new, continuous cough 
• a loss or change to your sense of smell or taste 

Further recommendations: 

- Test kits have been distributed to students today  

- Students are advised to lateral flow test twice a week (if you consent for them to do so) 

- Hand sanitiser continues to be provided in classrooms 

- Our ventilation protocols are still maintained 

- We still ask for parents and carers to inform us of any positive LFT tests 

- If a positive LFT is received we require the student to stay off school and take a PCR test 

- If the PCR test is negative the student can return to school 

- If the PCR test is positive the student will need to stay off school for 10 days 
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We will continue to keep you informed with any government updates. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Nic Watkin 


